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Ryan Johnson <Rywins7@comcast.net>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 10:05 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am sending this message from ID # RIN 3038-AC61and have to voice my opinion that further regulation of the
forex market seems ridiculous to me and am extremely against it for many reasons. I have already opened and
funded an offshore account due to the FIFO restriction.


